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The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to request that the agenda for the regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for September 29, 2015, include an opportunity for the Minister for the Advancement of Women of Costa Rica, Ms. Alejandra Mora Mora, to address the permanent representatives of the member states.


The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council, renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

To the

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
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